
 

 

 

 

 
 

Principal Message for December 2, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
I hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving Break. It was a quiet week at Carroll Middle 
School. Thanks for continuing to get your students to school by 7:30 am. 
 
Monday, December 5th is an Early Release Day. Students will be dismissed at 12:15. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
 
The November/December PTA Newsletter can be found at 
https://www.smore.com/1jxywq 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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